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PROGRESS ON DECISIONS

Magnolia Road, Hawkwell — Proposed Prohibition of Driving

Members noted that at the meeting held on 18 March 2003, the decision had been
taken to explore the option of using appropriate signage to identify Magnolia Road as
a no-through road.

The County Officer confirmed that it would not be permissible to put up signage which
would be misleading. Any signage without barriers would have to be removed once
an objection had been received. A width restriction would allow cars to traverse,
whilst restricting larger vehicles.

Resolved

That a detailed report be brought to the next meeting of this Committee in June 2003.
(Area Highways)
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